Tuesday 6th June 2023
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

This is a letter to make you aware of an upcoming project which has been organised for the Emergence classes. Students are invited to partake in a filming a project within the city of Hull for their final Emergence Project.  The students will be working with a local filming company Story Board Media on a dance which will filmed and edited together.  
The project will take place on Saturday 24th June 2023 from 1.00pm until 4.30pm – If we are running later we will be in contact with you on the day. 
The project will take place at two sites in Hull, students will be taken from site to site by car with a registered chaperone or DBS checked member of Napa Staff.  
The number will be rehearsed separately until Tuesday 20th June where all students will be required to attend the following Emergence lesson. 
5.00pm – 6.00pm - Tuesday 20th June.
Students are required to wear Black and White for the project and must be danceable. The clothing can be layered for example a black hoodie with a white t-shirt etc. Students will require trainers to dance in these must also be black, white or both. 
Students are required to bring their clothing with them on Tuesday 20th June to show.
Any queries please feel free to contact me using the details below.

Many Thanks 

Paddy Start 
Head of Musical Theatre and Outreach  
Patrick.start@northernacademy .org.uk 
01482 310690 (ext.3)  
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